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Nursing Student Council (NSC) Meeting Minutes 

November 20, 2018 
3:34PM 

Present were: 
President: Charles Park 
Vice President: Brandon Smith 
Treasurer: Catharine Chen 
Secretary: Veronica Wang 
Undergraduate Representative: Taisha Henriquez 
Graduate Representative: Anselm Lalla 

With quorum present, Charles Park called the meeting to order at First Floor Library Couches: 

1. The previous meetings minutes were read aloud and approved unanimously 

Reports: 

2. Budget: Charles- Budget was confirmed with the major change being the decrease of BFC 
funding to $1200 from $2500 due to budgetary constraints. Brandon, Catharine, and Veronica 
met with representatives from BFC (Joyi Yeung and Bryan Keane) to discuss the reasoning for 
the change. It was agreed that any surplus from the annual budget will be reallocated to fund 
BFC. 

3. Fall Social Activities: Brandon - Date set for December 5th, 2018 from 2:30-5:00PM in HSEB 
lecture hall 1 B. 

4. Care for Homeless: Charles - Dr. Sim reached out to us asking if we'd be interested in inviting 
with a representative from Care for the Homeless to speak about full time and per diem 
positions for nursing grads. As a result, this opportunity seems better suited for RN-BS students 
given that they are already RN's. Korte Togba, the RN-BS undergraduate representative, will 
follow up. 

5. National Student Nurses Association: Several students in the accelerated nursing cohort 
recently attended an NSANYS nursing conference and are currently in the chartering process 
for creating a Downstate nursing association. Veronica Wang is the liaison that will be keeping 
the NSC informed on the status of the club. 

6. Adjournm~nt. 
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Veronica Wang 


